July 10, 2012
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
AMERICA’S PASSTIME, Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 06/28/2012 (C18/D035)
Dear Ms. Hoelzer,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 06/29/2012, the grading and drainage plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit.  The following comments have to be addressed prior to an approval for Building Permit:

· Please revise the 12” Orifice Plate detail to show the full wall height at 67.83 & 97.3 with the emergency overflow.  Call out the invert of the opening.

· Provide the AHYMO routing calculations for the proposed pond.

· Please revise “(See Note 2)” to “(See Note 1 & 3)” at the 12” sidewalk culvert.

· Is the 8” PVC (with an invert of 66.60) on the northwest corner of the building through a proposed wall?  Please provide a detail.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.





Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
